
St. THOMAS CHURCH 
 

CHURCH NOTICES 
 

Feast of Holy Family – 31 December 2017 

…...…………………………………….………………………………….                                                      
 

1. Christmas Hamper sheets are available. Church support fund collectors are requested 

to collect the hamper sheets for your respective areas. The SCC presidents are 

requested to coordinate with the collectors to ensure that the sheets are given to every 

parishioner.  Kindly take the hamper sheets and share them with your friends. 

 

2. The new parish family cards are available. Those who are in need of the new family 

cards, can collect them from the parish office. 

 

3. Coming Friday, Motibagh SCC unit will animate the Eucharistic Adoration at 6.30 

p.m. Facilities for sacramental confession will be made available. 

 

4. On Sunday, 31st December 2017, as usual there will be mass in the morning.  There 

will be no evening mass at 6p.m.  However, the New Year vigil service will begin at 

10.30 p.m with the Eucharistic adoration. On the 1st of January 2018, there will be 

only one mass in our church at 9.30 a.m. No mass will be celebrated in the mass 

centres.  

 

 

5. On 14th January 2018, we will have the charismas tree celebration in our church. 

 

 

FR. MARIA SUSAI 

PARISH PRIEST  

 


